
 

  

Dear Friends, 

 

Twenty years ago, Nancy Lindholm, stunned by a diagnosis of neuroendocrine cancer, gathered a small group of 

volunteers and researchers to establish the Caring for Carcinoid Foundation. The mission then, and now, is to find 

treatments and cures for neuroendocrine cancer. In 2015, we became the Neuroendocrine Tumor Research 

Foundation to reaffirm and strengthen our focus on research, and thanks to generous donors like you, began a 

period of tremendous growth.   

 

Over these 20 years, with your support we have created a highly productive global community of neuroendocrine 

cancer scientists who share resources, collaborate on projects, and train the next generation of researchers. We 

have invested almost $40 million to understand tumor biology, support translational research that is resulting in 

new treatments, and bring hope to patients and their families around the world. As the largest global funder of 

neuroendocrine cancer research, we embrace scientific innovation and are often the only source of funding for 

these types of projects.   

 

In our 2024 Annual Report we celebrate our rich history of discoveries and impact. You will read about the 12 new 

research projects. We’ve also touched the lives of more patients than ever before through our patient education 

programming. 

 

As far as we have come in 20 years, it is not enough. NETRF is soon launching a campaign to reach our next level of 

transformational growth, to fuel the breakthroughs that will lead to more treatments and cures. You’ll be hearing 

more on this including our exciting new Research Roadmap.  We hope you will be inspired to help us achieve our 

ambitious research goals.  

 

On behalf of the NETRF Board of Directors, Scientific Advisors and Researchers, staff, patients and their families, 

we thank you for your enduring support of our mission. 

 

With gratitude, 

 

     

Todd Gilman       Elyse Gellerman 

President       CEO 


